
                                          

                                                          JANUARY 2017 GARDEN CLUB NEWSLETTER 

 

                                The members of the Garden Club and their guests enjoyed a 

fabulous holiday luncheon at the Parson’s Table on Dec. 14th.  Entertainment 

was provided by the “Fun Fatale” who delighted us with wonderful Christmas 

music. 

                                  At our Jan. 11th meeting, Master Gardener Paul Soltero gave a 

presentation on how to correctly prune our trees and bushes. 

                                   Our next meeting will be on Feb. 8th and our program will be 

on Bonsai.  In place of our regular refreshments, we will be having a “tea party”.  

Members and their guests should bring their own tea cups, and if anyone has a 

tea pot to share we would appreciate your bringing that as well. 

                                    Before we know it, this year will be over and therefore we 

will be needing new chairpersons for our various committees as well as officers 

to serve on the Executive Board.  According to our by-laws, nominees shall be 

presented in March, voted on in April and installed in May at our luncheon.  If 

you are interested in serving next year or know of someone who would, please 

submit your names BEFORE our March meeting. 

                                     We are happy to say we recently have had several new 

members join the Garden Club.  It’s never too late to join, so invite your friends 

and neighbors to our next meeting. 

 

 

                 NEXT MEETING:  Wednesday, Feb. 8th 

                                             1:00 PM @ CSPOA Clubhouse 


